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Aaron Panko

From: Dave McKenna <davemckenna4@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 3:53 PM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: Comments on Proposed Development of Meyers Farm

Attachments: Meyers Farm Letter.pdf

Aaron - 

 

I would prefer to see this land remain as open space. I hope that can continue to be the case, i.e. that The Meyer Farm remains as dedicated 
open space, and possibly with public access bicycle or walking paths through the delightful property as an extension of existing and adjacent 
Hilfiker Park. 
 

See attached comments. 








